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Rhoades, Wendx

From: Glenn K. Weichert <@g >

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2013 9:24 AM

To: Rhoades, Wendy

Cc: John B. Stokes; Chris Clark; Craig Biggar; Joseph Hoover
Subject: C14-2011-0141 (8107 Peaceful Hill Lane

Attachments: Scanned from OTCO5WestTexas001.pdf

Due to the addition this week of 8 additional adjoining property owners joining in the Petition, Applicant requests a
postponement of 3rd reading in the Subject Zoning Case until June 6, 2013. While we feel we have an agreement
satisfactory to all opposing parties to invalidate the Petition and proceed to 3rd reading on consent, additional time will
be needed to put the agreements in place and get signatures removing names from the Petition.

Neither John Stokes, Chris Clark or any other interested party | am aware of opposes the postponement. Therefore |
request you make the request for postponement be by consent of all parties. Please reply to confirm receipt.
Thanks,

Glenn K. Weichert

The Weichert Law Firm

3821 Juniper Trace, Suite 106
Austin, Texas 78738

(512) 263-2666 ext. 101

Fax: (512) 263-2698

TR,

http://weichertlaw.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. This email is intended to be reviewed by only the
individual or organization named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein is prohibited. If
you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from
your system. Thank you.

-—----Original Message-----

From: Rhoades, Wendy [mailto:Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2013 12:25 PM
To: Glenn K. Weichert
Subject: FW: Petition information recalculated



